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The Christingle Service 
will be at 4pm on Sunday 
3rd February, at All 
Saints' Church, 
Wickhambrook.

In the service we will 
make our own Christingles 
out of candles, sweets, 
oranges and other bits 
and pieces!  It is a 
lovely service for your 
whole family to come 
along to.  We all light 
our candles at the end – 
a really pretty sight.

Also, remember the Family 
Service at 9:30am on Sunday 
17th February.

See you soon!
Sarah and Elizabeth

If you have any questions about JAM Club, please contact Sarah Bevan on 
(01440) 821313 or Jackie Chester on (01440) 821120.

Dear Jam Club Members

We had fun at our last Jam 
Club making little baskets out 
of chocolate and shredded 
wheat.  We then made baby 
Moses out of icing sugar and 
put them in the baskets. They 
tasted good too!

The Family Service had the 
same theme and we learnt 
more about the ancient 
Egyptians. Some of us wrote 
our names in ancient Egyptian 
 writing (hieroglyphs):

We are NOT having a Jam Club 
in the morning on Sunday 3rd 

February, BUT we ARE having a 
fantastic service called 
'Christingle' instead. 


